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Mr. Richard B. Chitwood, Chief
Fuel Cycle Eavirunmental Projects Branch
Division of Materials and Fuel Cycle
Facility Licensing
U.8. Nuclear Regulatory T mission
Washington, DC 20555
Dear Mr, Chitwood:
This is with further refarence to your letters of October 2, 1974,
and Septeaber 10, 1975, concerning the pxcparqtion of an environ-
mental report for license renewal on TVA's Edgemont, South Dakota
uraniom mill, On Novembar 3, 1975, a meeting was held annng rhe
following TVA and Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) Fuel Cycle
Licensing Staff personnels
NRC VA
Ralph Wilde Richard Doty, Radiological Nygiene Branch
Wayne R. Hansen Ronald B, Maxwell, Envirommental Asscgsment Staff
W. R, Crow Nick Nolla-Volpe, Division of Law
J. E. Rothfleisch Cary Krantz, Nuclear Raw Materials Branch

J. F. Kend ig

The meeting was held to discuss the contents and submission date
of TVA's envirornmental inflormation re port (ETR).

Basad on discussions with and recommendations of the licensing staff,

TVA will submit 25 copies of the EIR at the same time the Rource
Mat"rial License (SUA-816) renewal application is submitted. We plan
submit the renewal application on or before January 29, 1976, in

accwrdance with 10 C.F.R. Part 40.

If you require additional information, please get in touch with
Allan T, Mullins, Chief, Yuclear Raw Materials Branch, 311 Chattancoga

Pank Building, Chattsnocgs, Tennessee 37401.
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